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depending on the cost, in the future. 

11. Chair Brent said that the Executive Committee needed to find a replacement for Senator 
Dominique Van Hooff as the SJSU Representative to the Academic Counsel on International 
Programs. Chair Brent has been notified that Senator Van Hooff's six-year term has come to an 
end, and she cannot serve again. The Executive Committee suggested that Chair Brent inform 
the International Students and Programs Committee of the vacancy.  Chair Brent said that 
Senator Sabalius had volunteered for the position. 

12. Chair Brent discussed inviting Coach Fitz Hill to speak to the Executive Committee.  The 
Executive Committee discussed concerns they had about athletics at SJSU, and recent articles 
printed in the San Jose Mercury Newspaper regarding our athletics progr




